
Memorandum
CITY OF DALLAS

DATE February 10, 2010

TO Trinity River Corridor Project Committee Members
Vice Chair Steve Salazar, Mayor Pro Tern Dwaine Caraway, Deputy Mayor Pro Tern
Pauline Med rano, Carolyn R. Davis, Linda Koop, Delia Jasso

SUBJECT Recommendation of Street Name Change — Loop 12 East to be renamed
Trinity Forest Boulevard

The Trinity River Corridor Project continues to be of critical importance to the long term
development of our City of Dallas. Our focus remains on flood protection, transportation,
investment in parks and recreation, and resulting economic development.

The Trinity project has many portals for our citizens to access trails, parks, and recreational
opportunities. The intersection of Interstate 45 and Loop 12 will be the gateway to the
Great Trinity Forest, Trinity Audubon Center, and many others. In order to heighten citizen
and visitor awareness of this key gateway, we hereby recommend Loop 12 East from 1-45 to
CF Hawn/Buckner Boulevard be renamed Trinity Forest Boulevard.

Please contact us should you have any questions..
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David A. Neumann
Chairman, Trinity River Corridor Project
Councilman — District 3
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CC: Mary K. Suhm, City Manager
Ryan S. Evans, First Assistant City Manager
Deborah Watkins, City Secretary
Thomas P. Perkins, City Attorney
Forest Turner, Interim Assistant City Manager
Jill Jordan, P.E., Assistant City Manager
A.C. Gonzalez, Assistant City Manager

Councilmember
District 5
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